Our Case Number: ACP-322843-25

An
Cotmisian
Pleanala

Kieran Cummins
Trammon
Rathmolyon
Enfield

Co. Meath

Date: 25 August 2025

Re: Proposed development of a 110kV substation and associated works
in the townlands of Ballynamuliagh, Kitmurry, Coolree, Killyon and Drehid, County Kildare
(www . drehidsubstationSID.ie)

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Coimisitin Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will fake it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this letter
as a receipt for the fee of €50 that you have paid.

The Commission will revert to you in due course with regard to the matter.

Please be advised that copies of alt submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An
Coimisiun Pleanala when they have been processed by the Commission.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Commission's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime, please contact the undersigned officer of the Commission or
email sids@pleanala.ie quoting the above mentioned An Coimisilin Pleanala reference number in any
correspondence with the Commission.

Yours faithfully,

T~ O

Lauren Murphy
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737275
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